
August 16,2018 

The Honorable City Council 
133 Wil l iam Street 
New Bedford, M A 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Appointments & Briefings at a Meeting held on Tuesday, July 31 , 2018, 
considered a WRITTEN M O T I O N Councillors Rebeiro, Abreu, Morad and Carney, requesting 
that the Committee on Appointments and Briefings hold a meeting as soon as possible to discuss 
how the Harbor Master Plan, State regulations on designated port areas and Chapter 91 o f the 
General Laws apply to 4 Wright Street in New Bedford as well as to other properties in the port 
area; and further that a Representative from Coastal Zone Management, Department o f 
Environmental Protection/Waterways Division, the Harbor Development Commission, the 
Planning Department and Inspectional Services, as well as the owner of 4 Wright Street be 
invited to the meeting to provide information to the Committee wi th regard to this matter. ( R e f d 
9/28/17) 

On motion by Councillor Gomes and seconded by Councillor Lopes, the Committee V O T E D : To 
recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Act ion" on the WRITTEN M O T I O N 
Councillors Rebeiro, Abreu, Morad and Carney, requesting that the Committee on Appointments 
and Briefings hold a meeting as soon as possible to discuss how the Harbor Master Plan, State 
regulations on designated port areas and Chapter 91 o f the General Laws apply to 4 Wright Street 
in New Bedford as well as to other properties in the port area; and further that a Representative 
from Coastal Zone Management, Department o f Environmental Protection/Waterways Division, 
the Harbor Development Commission, the Planning Department and Inspectional Services, as 
well as the owner o f 4 Wright Street be invited to the meeting to provide information to the 
Committee with regard to this matter. This motion passed on a voice vote. 

IN C O M M I T T E E O N APPOINTMENTS & 
BRIEFINGS 

Councillor Debora Coelho, Chairperson 
DC: dmb 



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

September 28, 2017 

W R I T T E N MOTION 

Requesting that the Committee on Appointments and Briefings hold a meeting as 

soon as possible to discuss how the Harbor Master Plan, State regulations on designated port areas 

and Chapter 91 of the General Laws apply to 4 Wright Street in New Bedford as well as to other 

properties in the port area; and further that a Representative from Coastal Zone Management. 

Department of Environmental Protection/Waterways Division, the Harbor Development 

Commission, the Planning Department and Inspectional Services, as well as the owner o f 4 Wright 

Street be invited to the meeting to provide information to the Committee w ith regard to this matter. 

Dana Rebeiro. Councillor Ward Four 

Ian Abreu. Councillor at Large 

Linda M . Morad. Councillor at Large 


